
 
Dear Parent or Guardian 

My name is Paul Reynolds and I teach both guitar and piano. 

Would your child be interested in learning to play an instrument? As well as 
the fun and   enjoyment, did you know it can help in learning? Even as little as 
six months of piano lessons seems to improve a child’s ability to learn new 
things, from better memory skills, maths skills, and reading skills!  

I am an accomplished musician with 15 years’ experience as a music teacher 
and over 15 working as a professional musician, with a BA Hons in 
Professional Musicianship.  I currently teach in several schools locally, at all 
levels on both Piano and Guitar.  

My fee for a half hour lesson is £16 and is charged for the term.  If you would 
like to arrange lessons, or have any questions,  I can be contacted at: 

paulreynoldsmusictuition@gmail.com 

Best wishes 

Paul
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